
Devon Morton
Secretary- Treasurer
Committee of Adjustment
Town of Newmarket
395 Mulock Drive
Newmarket, ON L3Y 4X7

Re: 180 Main Street South – Minor Variance Application File Number MV-2022-001

Dear Devon,

On behalf of the board at the Newmarket Co-operative Nursery School, which is a neighbour to
180 Main Street South, I am writing to you today to provide our support for this proposed
redevelopment.

We believe this hotel will be a welcomed fit in our community and look forward to seeing this
project move along.

Warm Regards,

Amanda Halls, President
Newmarket Co-operative Nursery School,
443 Park Avenue
Newmarket, ON L3Y 1V9
(289)231-8300
ncnurseryschool@gmail.com


